BEVERLY HILLS CITIZEN BUILDING
BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA

May 5, 1939.

Miss K. Deakins
Sec'y. to Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Miss Deakins:

The bronze plaque made by
Miss Waggoner has just been received.
Mrs. Rogers is delighted to lave it and
thinks it is a splendid likeness. She
wishes to thank Mr. Carter for his kindness.
Mrs. Rogers is leaving for New-
York about the middle of the month and she
hopes, if Mr. Carter is still there, that

they may be able to see one another.
Sincerely,
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